
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

RGS/04/2024-25 

10/04/2024  
 

Holiday Information 

Pre-Nursery to G 12 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings! 

 

This is to inform you that the school remain closed on account of Eid al-Fitr (11th April 

2024). 

 

Please Note: 

1. The Accounts Department will remain open tomorrow from 9.30 am to 2.30 pm and 

the books and uniform counter from 10.00 am to 1.00 pm. 

 

 

Regards 

Meghna Chand 

Principal 

 


